
 

 

Date: 29/11/2019 

To 

Mr. Piyush Tanna 

Chief Manager 

Surveillance   

National Stock Exchange of India Limited  

C-1, G-Block, Bandra-Kurla Complex 

Bandra, (E), Mumbai – 400 0051 

To 

Rishabh Sharma 

Surveillance   

BSE Ltd. 

Listing Department, 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street,  

Mumbai - 400 001  
 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 

Sub: Reply to Email re. Clarification/confirmation sought on movement in Price 
 

Scrip Code: 533270, Scrip Symbol: BEDMUTHA 

 

This is has reference to your email and letter Ref. No.: NSE/CM/Surveillance/8812 dated 

November 28, 2019, seeking clarification on movement in price of the Company. 
 

We would like to inform that the company has always intimated all the material events and 

currently, there is no such information / announcement (including impending announcement) 

events which in our opinion have bearing on the price / volume behavior in the scrip.    
 

None of the Promoters / Promoters Group / KMP have done any kind of transaction with respect 

to shares of the Company. 

 

Please note that the Company is compliant in disclosing to the general public, the 

events/information having a bearing on operation/performance of the Company, in accordance 

with Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations & Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and 

shall continue to do so in the future. 
 

Hope we have clarified the above matter. 
 

 


